Cripps

Beep beep: VAT reverse charge reversing

Further to our previous blog published on 5 September 2019, please note that the government has, over the
weekend, pushed back its decision to bring its new VAT reverse charge requirements by a year (i.e. to 1 October
2020).

We had some concerns that the industry did not seem to be ready for what could, in some cases, be a significant
administrative and accounting change and it appears that the government may not have been entirely prepared
either (presumably because of some large political distractions at present!).

This delay now gives some much needed breathing space for all parties and we look forward to assisting our
clients with any issues concerning the VAT reverse charge in a year's time!

How we can help

From developers, investors and contractors to high net worth individuals, our construction lawyers provide a
wealth of expertise and ensure construction contracts are well drafted and watertight. We can also assist with
construction disputes. To find out more, please contact our construction team.



https://www.cripps.co.uk/how-we-can-help/real-estate/construction/

